
 

Stoke-on-Trent  

SEND Information, Advice and Support Service 

(SENDIASS)  

Steering Group 

Would you like to help to drive the  
SEND Information, Advice and Support Service forwards?  

 

We are looking for parents/carers of children or young people with 
special educational needs and/or disabilities to help us to improve the  

service that we offer to parents/young people. 
 

Our Steering Group meets three times a year to discuss how the 
SEND Information, Advice and Support Service is performing in 

supporting parents/carers of children and young people with special 
educational needs and/or disabilities. Your views help us to  

identify areas for development for the future.  
 

Your views would help to steer the service towards providing the 
guidance that parents/carers and young people need and want. 

 

The next Steering Group meeting is to be held on: 
 

Wednesday 8th June 2016 

10.30am - 12.30 noon 

at  

The Mount Education Support Centre,  

Mount Avenue, Penkhull, ST4 7JU. 

For more information please telephone  

  01782 234701 


